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Information Bulletin 

 
Bulletin #:  IFC2020 – 028 
Date:   Oct. 28, 2020 
To:   IFC Membership, Staff  
CC:   IFC Directors 
From:   Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director  
Subject:  Answers to your questions about Return to Play Indoors 
  
Hi Everyone; 

We received a number of questions at our Indoor Return to Play Webinar 
on October 22nd from membership that we were not able to give an 
immediate response to, hence IFC has prepared the following FAQ with a 
specific focus on those questions relevant to the Vaughan Sportsplex II’s 
indoor facility precautionary measures.  

There were recalls on Canadian sanitizers because of dangerous 
ingredients – who is responsible for checking hand sanitizers? 

Cintas Corporation supplies the Vaughan Sportsplex II its cleaning and 
sanitization supplies, and does not use recalled products within any of their 
facilities across North America.  

IFC Soccer also recommends each player brings their own personal hand 
sanitizer to the indoor/outdoor field as per our Return to Play Plan. 

What is the maximum occupancy at the Vaughan Sportsplex II? 

Occupancy limits, as outlined in the Government of Ontario modified Stage 
2 orders for indoor facilities, are 10 per field and or court. No spectators 
are permitted indoors, however the sportsplex will allow one accompanying 
parent per child.  

Will the benches by the hockey rink be removed to allow for more 
space entering/exiting the facility? 
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Bleachers alongside the front walkway will remain as a designated 
seating area. A reminder, all facility visitors require a face mask/covering 
throughout their stay inside the facility, even when seated. 

Could members enter/exit through facility emergency exit doors on 
the side of the building? 

The sportsplex does not authorize the use of emergency exits for entering 
and exiting the facility. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Andrew Stanislavski, 
Academy Coordinator. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director 
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